March 12, 2005

Jacquie Randall

President
Paw Prints, Humane Society of Sedona, Inc.

2115 Shelby Drive
Sedona, Arizona 86336

Dear Ms. Randall:

According to the current contract between the City of Sedona and Paw Prints, Humane Society of Sedona, Inc., on July 1, 2005 we have the option to renew our agreement for three (3) one year terms.  

The contract states “if the option to continue is accepted by both parties, the City will pay the Humane Society at a rate equal to $3.75 per capita based on the current State Department of Economic Security estimate for population in Sedona.”  According to the December 14, 2004 Department of Economic Security data, the current population is 10,900.  For the 2005-2006 fiscal year the City will compensate the Humane Society $40,875, which will be paid in one lump sum on July 1, 2005. 

The operation of the shelter should now be controlled by ARS 11-1021 et seq. rather than Title 24 that is mentioned in the 2002 contract since the latter has been repealed.  Any inconsistencies between Title 11 and our code should be resolved in favor of the state law.

If you are in agreement for a one-year renewal (for 2005-2006), please sign both copies and return one copy of this letter. 

Thank you for playing such an important role in our City.

Sincerely yours,

Eric J. Levitt

City Manager

CC:  Mayor Colquitt and City Council

        Andrea Costello, Assistant to the City Manager

Enclosure:  Agreement for Contracted Services
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